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Commentor's Village 
Newhalen 
 
Comment: 
Quyana for all your hard work this year. Here are my public comments that I verbalized today. I 
wanted to send them in writing as well. Please help our communities to acquire FISH, BREAD and 
MILK! Please write letters to canneries for donations of Bristol bay salmon. Please apply for a grant 
from Franz bread for donations to our school sites. Here is the website for Franz Bakery Foundation 
application: https://franzbakery.com/HTML/foundation. Please look into the Special Milk Program to 
alleviate the cost from the communities. Please look into a stand alone breakfast program for the 
school district. Breakfast food is typically fairly light and the reimbursement program should cover 
MOST of the cost for it. There is a superintendent opening with the Wrangle School District. I called 
to see if they require their super to live in district. The answer is yes. I encourage and fully support 
LPSD's superintendent being required to live with in LPSD (not BBSD). We have a lot of housing 
available. Living and breathing every day in a village is different than hearing about how things are. 
We are facing more and more hardships with threats to cuts to LIHEAP, SNAP, and more. It is going 
to be a difficult school next year all around and having someone living shoulder to shoulder with us 
in a village feels more supportive than someone that lives in Palmer. Due to budget cuts in 2016, our 
incoming 9th graders have been cut 200 school days since Kindergarten. They have been deprived 
260 school days or almost 2 years of education. Quyana for all your hard work this year. I appreciate 
you all. Evelynn Trefon Parent of a 7th grader LSAC President Community Member 
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